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 “Nihongo Caravan” 

Tour for the promotion of Japanese Language and Culture in 

Cambodia 

 

Japanese language teachers and students are going to visit 15 high 

schools in Cambodia from 3 to 24 December 2016, and showcase Japanese 

language and culture to students in Phnom Penh and provinces. 

They will conduct activities such as quiz games about Japan, Japanese 

language trial lessons, sessions for wearing Japanese traditional clothes and 

experiencing Origami, and sharing their experience of study in Japan with the 

students. 

The program is implemented in cooperation with the Japanese Language 

Department of the Institute of Foreign Language of the Royal University of 

Phnom Penh (RUPP), the Education and Research Center for Japanese Law 

(CJL) and the Japanese Language course in the Royal University of Economics 

and Law (RULE), the Mekong School of Japanese at the Cambodian Mekong 

University (CMU) and the Cambodia-Japan Cooperation Center (CJCC). 

This program aims to provide an opportunity for young Cambodian 

students to experience Japanese language and culture in their home towns. 

Cambodian youths who cannot easily participate in Japanese cultural events in 

the capital will be able to deepen their understanding of Japan, which will 

strengthen ties of friendship between Cambodia and Japan. 
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